
Editors' Notes

It has been recently announced by the Council on Research in
Economic Research that the prize of one thousand dollars currently being
offered for the outstanding essay on "Interpreting Long-Term Economic
Growth: An Evaluation of Past Attempts and Future Possibilities" is to be
known hereafter as the Arthur H. Cole Prize.

As noted in the September 1962 issue of this Journal, essays in the
present competition must be postmarked no later than July 15, 1964.
Essays, not to exceed 40,000 words, must be in English and should
conform to the major literary and stylistic conventions of the JOURNAL OF
ECONOMIC HISTORY. Manuscripts should contain no reference to the
author's identity, but should be accompanied by an identifying letter.
They are to be submitted, in duplicate, to Harold F. Williamson,
Secretary, the Council on Research in Economic History, 629 Noyes
Street, Evanston, Illinois.

The Arthur H. Cole Prize will be awarded if, in the opinion of the
judges, the best essay is an acceptable one. The judges may, at their
discretion, divide the prize between two contestants submitting essays of
equal merit.

The names of the panel of judges will be announced in the next issue
of this Journal.
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